
 

 

The 9th Barnet Classic Car Show is scheduled for Sunday, 19th May, 2024. The 

aim is to expand it further compared to the 2023 Show when there were over 

100 classic cars and motor cycles participating. There were many onlookers, 

both for the parade along the High Street and for static display on the top deck 

of the The Spires Britannia car park. We were very pleased to have enticed our 

first Arkley to the show, the only car to have been made in quantity in the 

Borough of Barnet. The pre-war cars included a magnificent 1920s Bentley and 

a Lagonda of the same period. There was an impressive group of American 

cars starring an immaculate Model A Ford. MGs and Triumph TRs battled it out 

for supremacy in their numbers. Once again, we were particularly grateful to 

Katie Oldham and her backing group who have played for us during 7 of our 8 

shows and they have agreed to perform again this year. Katie is a very talented 

local singer. The weather was kind to us in 2023 giving us some sunshine and 

a pleasant temperature – we have ordered the same for our 2024 show! 





 



 


